
Roldan, Lizette 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Roldan, Lizette 
Monday, October 21, 2013 3:10 PM 
'preynolds@rimrock.biz' 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING RENEWAL CONTROL 580510 
apph-errata.pdf 

License No.: 25-27752-01 
Docket No.: 030-36242 
Control No.: 580510 

Dear Mr. Reynolds: 

This is in reference to your letter dated April 22, 2013 requesting to renew Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
License Number 25-27752-01. In order to continue our review, we need the following additional information: 

1. Establish a maximum possession limit for the cesium-137 and americium-241 you wish to have on the 
license, or state the amount of cameras you may possess at anyone time. Please keep in mind you 
may want to anticipate future purchases when determining your maximum possession limit. 

2. Provide a statement: "We will implement and maintain the operating, emergency, and security 
procedures in Errata: Appendix H of NUREG-1556, Vol. Rev. 1, Dated November 2001, and provide 
copies of these procedures to all gauge users and at each job site." 

Appendix H of NUREG-1556 is attached for your convenience. 

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention by October 25, 2013, 
and refer to Mail Control No. 580510. You may send your response as an attachment in PDF format. If you 
have any technical questions regarding this deficiency letter, please call me at 817-200-1596. 

Sincerely, 

Lizette Roldan-Otero, Ph.D. 
Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1600 E. Lamar Blvd . 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 
Office: 817-200-1596 
Fax: 817-200-1188 
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RIMROCK 
ENGINEERING, INC. Phone 406.294.6400 

Fax 406.294.6405 5440 Holiday Avenue· Billings, MT 59101 
October 21, 2013 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1600 E. Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, TX 76011·4511 

Attn: Lizette Roldan·Otero, Ph.D. 

RE: Renewal of License Number 25·27752·01 

Thank you for the phone call and information concerning your review of our license for 
renewal. Following is the additional information that you requested. 

1) The maximum possession limit for cesium·137 and americium·241 should be sufficient 
for us to have 12 portable gauges. ( Troxler 3400 series ) 

2) We will implement and maintain the operating, emergency and security procedures in 
Errata: Appendix H of NUREG-1556, Vol. Rev. 1, Dated November 2001, and provide 
copies of these procedures to all gauge users and at each job site. 

Sincerely, 

R~);;INZ:IN:d ) dL) 
Paul R. Reynolds I 
Principal I RSO 

Phone: 406-294-8400 
Fax: 406-294-8405 
Cell : 406-425-4104 
Email: preynolds@rimrock.biz 
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